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Public Transport Options

Public Transport is one of the programmes in the Transport and Urban Development portfolio. For the first
year of the Long-Term Plan 2018-28 we are proposing changes to the Public Transport programme as
outlined in the Consultation Document.(on page 14)

To make comment on the Public Transport propsed changes please complete the selection panel below.

To make comment on the the whole Transport and Urban Development portfolio, please use the tab on the
left.

Option 4 – none of the above. (Please provide
comment/ideas for an alternative solution)

Please review the options in the Consultation
Document and indicate which option you
support:

Public Transport Comments

Please provide any comments.

I am a shelver at two libraries in the Christchurch City Libraries network and I rely on public transport
to get to work everyday. I use the 145 bus at least 8 times a week and 535 bus at least 5 times a week.
Discontinuing these vital services would severely negatively impact my life as these bus services are
a lifeline for me and many others. Perhaps these services could be ran using only the Mercedes vans?
My sister is in the same situation as me and she uses these buses as much as I do and agrees these
services are absolutely vital to many in our community. I would really like people who are making these
decisions to think about the people who are counting on these services before discontinuing them.
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